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Minutes of the Grants and Requests Committee meeting held on Monday 23rd 

October 2023 at 8.37pm in the Moot Hall 

 

1. Present:      
Cllr Haworth-Culf (Chair), Cllr Jones, Cllr Webster, Cllr Haworth, Cllr Fox, Cllr. 
Bond, Cllr Langley, Cllr Lumpkin, Cllr Howard-Dobson, Cllr Fellowes.   

  
Apologies:  

 
None 
 
In Attendance: 

 
Town Clerk and there were no members of the public present. 

 
2. Approval of previous Minutes 
 

The draft minutes of the Grants and Requests Committee meeting held on 
Monday 25th September 2023 were approved unanimously by a show of hands 
and signed and dated by the Chair. 

  
3. Grants 
 

None received. 
 
4. Requests 

 
None received. 
 

5. Events 
 
The following events will be taking place over the next couple of months: 
 

• 5 November 2023 – Fireworks Events 

• 18 November 2023 – Christmas Lights Switch-On at the Moot Hall 

• 9 December 2023 – Christmas Fair in the Jubilee Hall 
 

Aldeburgh Business Association have agreed to release £6,000 to be used for 
the Christmas Lights on the High Street this year. 
 

6. New Committee Business 
 
We have been approached about the below 2 events for next year: 
 
14 September 2024 – Runaway Tours – Aldeburgh Run 2024 
15 September 2024 – Aldeburgh Triathlon  
 
Both events will share the barriers that are needed as they did this year. 
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The Grants and Requests Committee meeting ended at 8.41pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Councillor Haworth-Culf 
Chair 

 


